We are so glad you’re here to worship with us today!




Combined Monthly Budget $26,638.00
Received $6,196.40

Student Aid Fund $11,840.00
Received $4,693.00

*Monies not designated on the tithe envelope will
be accredited to the offering schedule for the week.

CORNERSTONE

Goal for DEC. 31,2022: $2.2 million
Received to Date: $2,059.111.18

EVENTS THIS WEEK

TODAY JAN Il4th
¢ Potluck after 2nd service

* Training Seminar, 2-7pm
(Soup & Sandwiches after)

TUESDAY JAN I|7th
* OAKS Finance Board at 6pm
* OAKS School Board at 7pm

* Group Fitness Class, 5pm
(Fellowship Hall)

* Voices in Worship, 6pm

* Sanctuary Choir, 7pm
WEDNESDAY JAN 18th

* Prayer Meeting, 6:30pm

* Pathfinders, 6:30pm

* Brass for Worship, 7:30pm

THURSDAY JAN 19th

* Group Fitness Class, 5pm
(Fellowship Hall)

* HIS Orchestra, 6:30pm




Prelude Organ

Choral Prelude Brass For Worship

Welcome and Announcements Pastor Peter Kulakov

Opening Song Congregation
Take My Life And Let It Be: SDA Hymnal #330

Opening Prayer Ed Demaree/Andre Jubea

Children’s Story Joelle Pester

Offering Call and Prayer Ed Demaree/Melinda Jubea

Today’s offering is for Religious Liberty
Music and Worship Congregation
We Have Come Into His House: Celebration Hymnal #224
Worthy Of Worship: Celebration Hymnal #153

Call to Prayer | Cares Chorus Congregation
Elder’s Prayer Ron Malloch/Steve Kulik
Scripture Reading Cathi Demaree/Danielle Jubea

Matthew 7:22,23 (Ist Service) | Romans 10:17 (2nd Service)
Special Music Brass For Worship
O Happy Day
Sermon Russ Jenson
The Spirit’s Heart Part | (st Service)
The Spirit’s Heart Part 2 (2nd Service)
Closing Song Congregation
So Send | You: SDA Hymnal #578

Benediction Pastor Peter Kulakov
Benediction Response Organ
Postlude Organ

Organ: Wayne Stevens | Piano: Shirley Bennett/Sharon Hoover
Brass For Worship Conductor: Wesley Bradford
Presiding Elder Ist Service: Ron Malloch | Presiding Elder 2nd Service: Greg Leavitt

SABBATH SCHOOL 10:20AM

Check the posters in the lobbies or ask a greeter for more information.




Today

We would like to thank Russ and Crystal
Jenson for their commitment to this all-day
training seminar on How to Get and Give Bible
Studies. We look forward to gaining the
confidence, tools, and inspiration to win souls
for the Kingdom or God. Please see the bulletin
insert for detailed information regarding the
morning and afternoon seminars.

Your Religious Liberty offering will sponsor
Liberty Magazine subscriptions to high-

level government officials, federal, state, and
provincial judges, and prominent social and
religious leaders throughout North America.
Your generous gift will also be used to support
the North American Division litigation fund.
Resources are needed to defend and preserve
your religious liberty in court when necessary.
And a portion of your offering is returned

to your local union to aid in religious liberty
promotion and education — Liberty Magazine

If you would like to provide offering to the
Religious Liberty Campaign or if you would like
to receive the Religious Liberty magazine, please
complete the tear out envelope in the brochure
and place in the offering plate. Thank you.

Please stop by the lobby or the office to pick up
your contribution receipts. Thank You!

5-6pm (every Tues & Thurs)

Join us in the Fellowship Hall to learn how
to get stronger with resistance bands and

more. Contact Barb at 630-698-0852 or
BarbWeimerFitness@gmail.com for de-
tails, cost, and reserving a spot.

We have additional copies of the church direc-
tory available at the church office. There is a
small fee of $10.They can be picked up during
office hours. Please contact (423)238-4619.

WANTED:

Family Ministries is looking for someone - we
may be more than one - to do childcare from
5:30 PM to 9 PM the night of February 14
(Valentines Day) - the person must be an adult
and be vetted as someone who is trustworthy
to care for children.

WHAT’S UP!

Family Ministries is hoping that couples will take
advantage of Valentine’s day for a date night
with their partner. Childcare personnel will be
paid for services. Call or text Pastor Dave at
423-284-6945 if you are interested.

January 14, 6pm

Evensong at Southern is a time when uplifting
music and devotional readings celebrate

the blessings of Sabbath and prepare us for
the week ahead. Join us in person or online.
Students from the piano studio of Peter
Cooper will share our music. www.southern.
edu/evensong

February 6-9,6 to 9pm

Auditions for the main cast of SonRise,
Collegedale Church’s walk-through resurrection
pageant, will be held February 6-9 from 6:00 to



9:00 p.m.Auditions are open to all. Auditioned
parts include Jesus (6), Mary Magdalene (6),
John (6), Salome (6), Peter (6), Mary Mother

of Jesus (2), Satan at Gethsemane (1), Gabriel
at Gethsemane (1), Pilate (1), Thieves on the
Cross (2), Resurrection Satan (1), Gabriel at
Resurrection (1), and a vocalist at Crucifixion.
The cast application and audition information is
available at www.comeseejesus.com under the
Audition tab. Email sonrisecasting@southern.
edu to schedule an audition or for more
information...or to be cast in a non-auditioned
part. If you do not have internet access, text/call
(615) 351-5478 for audition information.

Collegedale Softball is back and you are invited
to register for the 2023 Season! Register

from January | to January 14 to receive a $5
discount. Registration closes on February 19,
so sign up today! For more information or to
register, please visit www.cdalesoftball.com

Southern Center for Counseling and Emotional
Wellness at Southern Adventist University

offers free confidential counseling from
master’s-level counselors-in-training. Trainees
are supervised by licensed, experienced
counselors. Both in-person and virtual
appointments are available from January to
May. For more information or to make an
appointment, call (423)236-2492.

January 19, 6pm

Southern Adventist University’s School of
Visual Art and Design invites the public to

a photography show featuring works by art
professor Mindy Trott, MFA. Opening on
Thursday, January 19,2023, at 6 p.m., photos
themed “But Only So For An Hour” will remain
on display in the John C. Williams Art Gallery in
Brock Hall until February 16.This event is free
and open to the public. For more information,
visit southern.edu/artgallery or call (423)236-
2732.

Evening Anthem

January 14, 2023
5:30 p.m.
Brandon & Cameron
Wilcox

“LAUD & HONOR”
A SPECAL EVENING OF VIOLIN
& ORGAN

Chattanooga First SDA Church
7450 Standifer Gap Road



MARION PEPPERS IN
SACRED MUSIC
CONCERT

Marion is a concert'vocallst who has chosen to use her gift to
glorify God and to lift up Jesus in praise. Marion has ministered
throu hout the United wStates singing for mrnlstrles such as It Is
- Written, 'Amazing Facts, and 3ABN television. She has also been
featured on multlple radlo statlons around the \World t1i(E] ] |

Marlon S husband Wes is the Evangellsm Illlrector for It Is ertten
Television. They enjdy iravellng together around ‘the World
ministering to people and have the joy of ralsing their two chlldren
Levi (10) & Liana (7). ‘ ) ‘ ‘ | ‘

, Marlo Ioves to share the glft of music yvhenever she gets the
- chance. Come and listen. as she shares a mwlx of testlmonles\and; '
beaUtlfuI songs from her heart! ; b4



¥

{ S
, " WSABBATH, JANUARY 14

HOW TO GET & GIVE BIBLE
STUDIES: TRAINING SEMINAR

9 & 11:30AM: A BIBLICAL MODEL OF EVANGELISM
2-7PM: TRAINING SEMINAR
7PM: DEBRIEFING TIME WITH SOUP & SANDWICHES

PRESENTERS/COACHES:

CRYSTAL JENSON: Bible Instructor
(706)252-1006 | crystaljjenson@gmail.com
RUSS JENSON: Master of Divinity
(704)975-5673

BIBLE STUDY INTEREST LEADS already exist or can easily be obtained.
It is common for volunteers to feel hesitant giving face-to-face Bible
Studies for any variety of reasons.

This Training Seminar by soul-winning mentors, Crystal & Russ Jenson,
will emphasize being moved by the Holy Spirit, going where God is
already working, and being led to ripe fruit.

Itis a practical “how-to” that will deal with questions like:
Why do we give Bible studies?
How do I give Bible studies?
Where can | get help?

Participants will learn the science and art of:
Getting leads
Getting in doors
How to give Bible Studies
How to gain decisions

Join us and gain the confidence, tools, and inspiration to
win souls for the Kingdom of God!




9209 Amos Road, Ooltewah, TN 37363 | www.ooltewahchurch.org
office@ooltewahchurch.org | Office: (423) 238-4619

Cell: (678) 571-1743 | Office: (423) 708-8183
pkulakov@gccsda.com

Cell: (423) 443-2769 | mshallenberger@gccsda.com

(423) 488-4848 | focusn@gmail.com

(423) 322-5669 | rick.banks|1966@gmail.com

(423) 551-4533 | bbhicks5@yahoo.com

(423) 432-1096 | clerk@ooltewahchurch.org

(423) 396-2855

(423) 779-4457

PRAYER REQUESTS: PASTOR PETER (678) 571-1743

Text your prayer requests to Pastor Peter or fill out a prayer request
card and place it in the elder’s Bible during prayer time.
(These can be found in the pew in front of you, on the booth in the lobby, or
you can request one from a deacon.)






